
 

 

October 12, 2022 
 
 
The Deputy Manager 
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

Ref: Scrip Code 530557 
 

Sub.: Updates on outcome of Board Meeting for Change among Independent 
Directors 

 
Respected Sir or Madam, 
 
In the Board Meeting held yesterday, the Board has approved the resignation of both 
Mr. Raj Kumar Chhakra & Mr. Purushottam Khandelwal as Independent Directors of 
the Company and has appointed Mrs. Sudipta Bhattacharya and Ms. Haimonti Das as 
Independent Directors of the Company in their places. 
 
Further, the resignation of both the above referred Directors was missing in the 
submission and hence we are submitting herewith resignation letters of both Mr. Raj 
Kumar Chhakra & Mr. Purushottam Khandelwal which have been forwarded to the 
management. 
 
The above information has been provided under regulation 30, Schedule III of SEBI 
LODR Regulations, 2015. 
 
Kindly take the above on your records and oblige. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For NCL RESEARCH & FINANCIAL SERVICES LIMITED 
 
 
 
GOUTAM BOSE 
DIN: 02504803 
MANAGING DIRECTOR 
 
Enclosed: As stated above 
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